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My dear Esteemed Faculty and Staff,

I am extremely delighted as I extend my heartfelt congratulations to each
and every one of you for our remarkable achievement in securing once again the
3rd rank in the NIRF 2024. This accomplishment is a true testament to the
unwavering dedication, hard work, and collaborative spirit that each member of
our teaching and non-teaching staff has demonstrated.

Your commitment to excellence in education, research, and service has not
only brought honour to our institution but has also set a benchmark for others to
aspire to. This ranking is a reflection of our collective efforts and the high
standards of work we uphold in Jamia Millia Islamia.

I would like to express my deepest gratitude to all of you for your
contributions. Whether in the classroom, laboratories, administrative offices, or
support services, your roles are invaluable in shaping the future of our students
and the success of our university.

Let us continue to strive for even greater heights, knowing that our

combined efforts can achieve the extraordinary. Together, we are building a

legacy of excellence that will inspire generations to come.

Congratulations once again, and thank you for your dedication to making
Jamia Millia Islamia a leader in education and innovation.

Warm regards,

(Prof. Mohammad Shakeel)
Officiating Vice-Chancellor



